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Noteworthy News

The mortgage interest deduction for home equity lines of
credit has been changed as of January 1, 2018. Client firm
GoldCoast Mortgage encourages all homeowners to
consider a review of their mortgage terms as it relates to
these recent tax changes. The firm provides free, no-
obligation consultations on existing and future mortgage
debt. For more information, visit the website or stop by 100
Cummings Center, Suite 544-H.

Special Offer

Metro Cleaners, located at 100 Cummings Center, Suite
106-J, will be offering 20 percent off its dry cleaning
services during the month of March. The business - which
has been family-run since it opened in 1979 - also provides
alterations and tailoring services. Client firms interested in
arranging complimentary pick-up and delivery as an added
convenience for their employees need simply to provide a
closet for this purpose. For more information, visit the
website, stop by Suite 106-J, or call 978-998-3200. To
receive the discount, be sure to mention seeing the special
offer in the NEWSbrief!
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Friendly Reminder

No Friction, Please! Be careful not to damage carpeting when moving furniture and materials
within facilities or along common hallways. Items should never be dragged on carpeting, as
doing so will frequently create permanent friction burns that are unsightly and require costly
carpet replacement. Thank you for your cooperation.

Elliott Landing

Elliott Landing's newest
available home is Suite 506, a
two-bedroom, two-bath luxury
home that features a sun-
splashed living area, two walk-
in closets, and a spacious
master suite with designer-
curated finishes. Enjoy the
picturesque south-facing view
overlooking downtown Beverly
and the Bass River from the
balcony of this fifth-floor home.
 
For more information or to

schedule a tour, contact Aaron Smith or Steve Drohosky at 978-922-9000 or
sales@elliottlanding.com.

Business Spotlight

 
Lemon Tree Counseling and Wellness recently expanded into its new location at 100
Cummings Center, Suite 106-B. Lemon Tree provides counseling, nutrition, bodywork, and
fitness services. Its goal is to provide a safe, nonjudgmental environment where clients are
supported and empowered. The Lemon Tree staff is committed to helping clients heal, identify
useful tools, and develop the skills needed to manage their lives and reach their goals. For
more information, visit the website.

Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as "The Shoe"

The founding of United Shoe Machinery Company in 1899 marked the beginning of automation
and standardization in the shoe industry. In its first decade of operations, USMC became one
of the first three international companies in the country and one of only 10 companies with
experimental research facilities.
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails you may unsubscribe.  Unfortunately, if you
unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as water and electric

shutdowns, or fire alarm testing.  
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